
The Work4College Program at Northeast Texas 
Community College (NTCC) is making an impact on 
our community. Students are learning to work while 
saving money for college at the same time! As you can 
see from the chart on the left the program has grown 
from 15 students in 2014 to 79 students in 2020. We 
have also branched the program out from the college 
to two local high school campuses. Almost 300 students 
have bene�tted from the Work4College Program so far.  
This summer we hope to have more than 80 students 
participate in the program.

As the program grew, so did the workload involved 
with keeping it running smoothly. NTCC was fortunate 
to receive a $470,000 grant from the Greater Texas 
Foundation that has allowed us to hire a full-time Director 
of the Work4College Program. 

Please help NTCC in welcoming Mason May to our campus 
as the new Work4College Program Director. Mason is 
from the area and is very familiar with both NTCC and 
the local high schools. He graduated from Chapel Hill 
High School in 2014 and received his bachelor’s degree 
from Texas Tech University in 2018. He most recently was 
employed at Titus Regional Medical Center before taking 
on this new role. 

“I feel so fortunate to be able to come back to my 
hometown and lead this innovative program that is doing 
so much to help local students. I am looking forward to 
starting o� with a great group of students in the 2021 
program,” May said.  
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This Program Really WORKS! 
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If you have questions about the Work4College Program please contact Mason May at 903.434.8246 
or Jon McCullough at 903.434.8115. 


